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PUBLIC NOTICE 

It has come to the notice of the Bank that some fraudsters are advertising for 

fraudulent recruitment on fake websites. All concerned are hereby put on notice 

that any recruitment related information of Indian Bank is published only in the 

official website http://www.indianbank.in under career page.  

Therefore all are advised to exercise caution and not to fall prey to the 

unscrupulous elements and their advertisements. In case of receipt of any 

information/intimation on interview/group discussion/employment offer which 

is not notified in the official website http://www.indianbank.in under career 

page, may be immediately reported to Chief Manager, Indian Bank, Recruitment 

Section, CO: HRM Department, phone:044-28134068, email: 

cohrmrecruitment@indianbank.co.in. 


